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DEPARTMENT OF
IATER RESOURGE

' 66 East River Road, Blackfoot, ID 85221

Board of Directors

John Jorgensen Lance Gardner Von Cornelison
LaVal Whitehead Doug Tam

November 25, 2013

Gary Spackman, Director

I[daho Dept. of Water Resources
P. 0. Box 83720

Boise, ID 83720-0098

RE: Note of Contested Case and Formal Proceedings, and Notice of Status (fonference,
Scheduled December 9, 2013

Director Spackman:

We fully support the current method of how water is counted or credited toward the fill of water rights
for the federal on-stream reservoirs in Water District 01 and therefore support the current accounting
method. We would like to be on record for our position.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

LT oA

Von T. Cornelison, Sec./Treasurer
New Lavaside Canal Co.

66 E. River Road

Blackfoot, ID 83221



